
We would like to show our support of passing SB99 and SB690 to abolish Daylight 
Saving Time in Oregon. 
 
The original reasons for Daylight Saving Time date back over 100 years, which no 
longer apply to our State or Country. 
 
There are reports proving that it does not save electricity.  There are only so many 
daylight hours in a day, changing the time does not extend or change this.  Being on 
standard time year round would be more sensible,  and less confusing. 
 
If anyone has ever had young children, then they would understand how difficult it is to 
help the children adjust to daylight saving time.  Just try telling them that it is 
bedtime,  but still daylight out.  Not an easy task. 
 
Please pass on our request to pass SB 99 and SB 690. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Darlene Bensin 
Richard Bensin 
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